FLATROCK GARDEN PARTY WRAP UP REPORT

The primary goal for reactivating the Flatrock Garder Party was to create a community event that would be great, especially for our children, creating lasting memories. With every one of you helping, we did that. Thank you.

A special thank you to our committees who organized the event. Each and every one of them gave a lot of their time to making this event possible and successful. We started the planning on March 4, 2025.

Thank you to those who attended,

Jeanie Kehoe
Evelyn Kehoe
Marg Parsons
Catherine Parsons
Kate Wilkinson
Dave McCarthy
Emma Vann
Bobbie Follett
Jackie Whitten
Madonna Connors

Mary Gosse Jackie Manning

Joanie Ryan

Now, the Thank You for those who helped on the weekend of the Garden Party.

Kayla King for creating our perfect Flatrock Garden Party Flyer.

Aaron Dawe and the kids from Adams Place who donated the proceeds from their lemonade stand to the Garden Party.

Imelda Catherine, Dave and Marg for the Hockey Event at Red Head Park on Canada Day, this was a big hit and enjoyed by all the kids. Thank You to the Town of Flatrock for including & supporting Flatrock Memorial Gardens - St. Michael's Cemetery in their Canada Day Celebrations. A special Thank You to Niki for the Donation of the Net. Congratulations to Gabriel Hickey - the lucky winner of the net.

Pam and Tom Parsons for the barn yard petting area, it was awesome. Thank you to Tom and Pam for letting us enjoy the company of goats, George and Tibbs, and miniature horses, Finnegan and Tally.

Joanie Ryan, Jackie Manning, Christine and Kaitlyn Stamp – the fish pond was another successful repeat of last years.

Chrisina Wade and her team of face painters. Again, another successful repeat of last year.

Laura Dawe for running the Plinko Game. It was our first year offering this, it won't be our last. Great Job Jack Parsons in making the Plinko Board.

Sean Kavanagh and his awesome team for handling the goods wheel, also to the volunteers who purchased the prizes. A great team efforts.

Greg Wade and his team on the Cash Wheel. Everyone working together to make it a true success.

Marg Parsons and her cohorts on the Nevada's. A lot of effort to reap this reward.

Everyone who helped and co-ordinate the bingo at night. Lots of help here in making it a good night and a thank you to the Lions Club on lending us the bingo cards and to Terry Humber for the Sound System that made it possible.

Marg Parsons and Catherine Parsons for picking p the floats and balancing the cash. This was a lot of work, but they make it seamless.

Big thank you to Brooklyn McCarthy for taking care of the canteen all afternoon and again at bingo on Sunday night.

Dave McCarthy and his team for setting up the flags and the stalls. Not only setting everything up but also taking it down and storing them away for next year.

Much appreciation to Catherine Parsons and Kate Wilkinson and their team for the wonderful afternoon tea. The team did it so well organizing donations, serving tea and clean up. Much appreciated. Also, Thanks to all who Donated, Servers, Kitchen Helpers and Ticket Sellers.

Candy Buffet - Thank you to Kate Wilkinson for organizing & to Dianne Stamp and Madonna Wilkinson for serving. Candy treats enjoyed by Children & Adults.

Nikki Scott and Bobbie Follett for handling the dunk tank, a lot of fun for the children. A special thanks to all who volunteered to get dunked.

Marg Parsons for taking care of the 50/50 ticket sweep. Another great effort with \$1,760.00 prize payout.

A further thank you to Marg Parsons for applying for the lottery license and preparing the final reports to Service NL.

We appreciate the ongoing support of Town of Flatrock. Thank you. Flatrock Garden Party has a significant place in Flatrock's heritage and history. People recall fun times

at the Garden Party. The now Flatrock Community Centre & Grounds areas are where Flatrock Garden Parties were hosted, and memories were/are made.

Thank you to everyone who donated desserts/food, prizes, monies, their time.

Thank you to All who in any way supported Garden Party Day making it a fun and enjoyable day.

The Garden Party Fundraiser allows the Flatrock Cemetery Committee to continue its work in Cemetery care & maintenance. Add to follow Facebook Page for information on next years Garden Party. Volunteers are welcome.

If you have any comments on the Flatrock Garden Party , pros or cons, please email us at neamgi22@gmail.com

Again, thank you to all, let's do it again next year!

Flatrock Garden Party			
July 6, 2025			
	Revenue	Expenses	Profit
Lemonade Stand	\$87.30		\$87.30
Hockey Net	\$291.00	\$3.45	\$287.55
50/50	\$3,524.00	\$1,898.00	\$1,626.00
Fish Pond	\$363.25	\$0.00	\$363.25
Dunk Tank	\$242.50	\$539.35	-\$296.85
Face Painting	\$91.90	\$0.00	\$91.90
		4.5.5.5	400
Petting Zoo	\$92.75	\$0.00	\$92.75
On the Mathematic	Ć4 055 05	Ć400.0F	¢055.00
Cash Wheel	\$1,055.85	\$100.05	\$955.80
56 spins			
Goods Wheel	\$2.647.95	\$1,025,50	\$1 622 25
61 Spins	\$2,647.85	\$1,025.50	\$1,622.35
01 3piii3			
Plinko	\$184.00	\$0.00	\$184.00
1	7101.00	φο.σσ	7101.00
Nevadas	\$958.00	\$335.20	\$622.80
3 Boxes	,	,	, , , , , ,
Afternoon Tea	\$1,528.00	\$291.10	\$1,236.90
Canteen	\$246.50	\$132.86	\$113.64
Bingo	\$972.10	\$311.61	\$660.49
Donation	\$50.00	\$0.00	\$50.00
Lottery License		\$112.30	-\$112.30
Total	\$12,335.00	\$4,749.42	\$7,585.58